
Message from the W+HPA 

Dear W+H Families, 
Throughout the unprecedented nature of the 2020-21 school year, the W+H Parents’ 
Association remains committed to supporting our community in every way possible. 
We appreciate your support of our students through your payment of dues and 
participation in our various activities and fundraisers. Because of your generosity we 
can provide funds for important milestone ceremonies such as Commencement, the 
newly created Emergency Fund, faculty development, and much more. Our 
communication data base is created from the school’s main system so please make 
sure your information is up to date. In addition, we contribute to the WHEN weekly 
and update our section of the school’s website and our social media regularly. If you 
have trouble accessing any of these sources or have questions, please reach out to 
us as at parents@whschool.org.  

                          Be well, 
The 2020-21 W+HPA Executive Board 

 

W+HPA Meetings  W+HPA Special Events 

Our meetings are typically held the first 
Thursday of the month at 7:00 pm. 
Meetings will be held virtually until further 
notice; they will take place in the Oakwood 
Room when normal activities resume. 
Attending allows you to hear directly from 
school leadership, meet other parents,  
and stay up-to-date on school news and 
events.  

Our major events in a typical school 
year are Fall Fair in October, 
International Family Fun Night in 
January, and a gala-style 
fundraiser/parent social in April. 
Additionally, we host Divisional Parent 
Receptions in the Fall, post-concert 
receptions in the Winter and Spring, 
and a volunteer luncheon in May.  

W+HPA Resources  

The Ram Shop 

 
Gently loved and thoroughly cleaned 
school uniforms, such as polos, sweaters, 
skirts, jumpers, and khakis are available 
for $5 each. The shop is closed for 2020-
21, though donated uniforms are still 
accepted, and arrangements can be 
made to pick up items by contacting 
parents@whschool.org. 
 

How to Help 

 
 
THANK 
YOU! 

 

In these unprecedented 

times the WHPA has had 

limited fundraising 

opportunities, but the 

need to support our 

families, faculty, and 

staff is greater than ever. 

Please visit 

WHPA.givesmart.com to 

learn about 

opportunities to help. 

mailto:parents@whschool.org

